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Dress Down – 21
st

 July 
Y3-5 Dress down for £1 
to Team India. Y6 – own 
clothes with school top 

for signing if desired.  

Diary Dates- July 

Mon 17
th 

- Year 4 Ukulele concert  (9am) 

Mon 17
th

 – Y6 visit to Staple Hill 

Mon 17
th

- Dance Mash Up show 5.15pm 

Tues 18
th

 – Dance assembly for school 

Tues 18
th

- Year 6 celebration picnic 6-8pm 

Tues 18
th

 – Friends Movie Night 3.20pm 

Wed 19
th

 – PCSO visit for Y6 

Wed 19
th

 – Library challenge assembly 

Thurs 20
th

- Leavers Service 1.30pm  

Thurs 20
th

 – Second hand uniform sale  

Friday 21
st

 - End of year & Dress down 

raising money for parachute for team India 

 

House Cup 

This week Griffin won the house cup! 
Certifcates were handed out for 

demonstrating the school values.  
 

 

Attendance 
Another great week- it would be 
superb to have a week before the end 
of the year with all 10 classes having 
yellow or green attendance.  

 
Red = Below 92% 

 
 

 
Amber = 92-96% 

 
 

 
Green = 97+% 

 
 

 

Well done to 3/4LP who achieved the 
highest attendance last week at 97.8%. 

2 

6 
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Reports and Attendance 

All the reports should have been given out on Friday and we hope you 

are pleased with your child’s progress and next steps. If you would like 

to speak with your child’s teacher about their comments, then please 

do pop in. Inside the envelopes, you should also have found the print 

out of the attendance for this year. 96% is the Government target for 

every child which allows for some illness and significant events. We 

want to work with every family to aim for this each year and thank 

you for your support in enabling every child to access their full time in 

school – it really does make a difference. 

 NSPCC Visit 
 

We were really pleased to welcome the NSPCC this week for their 
standard school assembly to raise the profile of the Childline number 
of 0800 1111. They spoke about how no child should be getting hurt 

or be worried about getting hurt and how they should speak to a 
‘trusted adult’ such as parents, teachers or a family member. The 

children, as always, made us very proud by sensibly discussing and 
engaging with the visitors. Y5 and 6 then had a workshop in their class 

to discuss it further. The feedback from both children parents has 
been very positive and we would like to thank the NSPCC for their vital 

work in schools and for making the time to visit us.  

Y6 Production of Oliver 

Audiances were blown away by the quality of the Year 6 production of 
Oliver last week, with standing ovations both nights! The children 
worked incredibly hard to learn their lines, create costumes and props 
and work together to create a fantastic production. A massive thank 
you too to all the Year 6 team who brought it together so skillfully! 

Thank you Natwest! 

Natwest have gifted us £250 towards 

the Playpod. Thank you to the 

Doughty family for nominating us! 

 

Uniform Sale – 3.20pm Thurs 20
th

 

In previous years we have sent all 

unnamed lost property to the charity 

shop. In an effort to recycle it into the 

community we take all UNNAMED and 

UNCLAIMED lost property and sell it for 

50p. If you believe any of it is your child’s, 

then you are welcome to take it.  
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That Monday Thing, Bible Club 

 

By TJ Uwanogho 6MH 

 

 

 

 

Friends Update 

After a very successful year 

including the recent Summer 

celebration and the silent auction, 

the Friends will be changing from 

September. There is a letter coming 

out on Monday with more details, 

but we would like to thank all those 

who have helped with any event 

this year for their part in 

fundraising for the schools.  

 

      

Messy Church 

We are looking for help with 

catering at Messy Church once a 

month. We provide a simple hot 

meal for around 60 people in 

the parish hall on the 3rd 

Wednesday of the month. If 

you’re interested in helping out, 

please contact Emma King on 

07824 466512 

 

Bromley Heath Viaduct 

There will be a September meeting 
to discuss how the works may 
affect CCJ and anything we can do 
to help.  Watch this space.  
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